
The 3rd Language Exchange 

 

The second Language Exchange was successfully held on 19 September at the Japanese 

Club of Brisbane (JCB) office in Taringa. 

Twenty-four participants, of whom nine were native speakers of Japanese and 15 were 

native speakers of English, were divided into a total of five groups: two beginner groups 

and three intermediate and advanced groups. This enabled participants of different 

levels to enjoy conversations suited to their own individual level.  

 

The exchanges are proving extremely popular and as the number of participants has 

become more than the JCB office can accommodate, the next exchange will be held at 

a nearby restaurant. Details are as follows:  

 

Date:  6.00-8.00pm Tuesday, 16 October 2012 

 

Time:  6.00pm – dividing up into groups 

       6.20pm – English conversation section starts 

       7.10pm – Japanese conversation section starts 

       8.00pm – End 

 

Venue:  Place of Stone http://www.placeofstones.com.au/location.php 

        86 Whitmore St, Taringa (10 minute walk from Taringa station) 

 

Participation fee:  Free 

N.B. A $5 contribution from non-members and a gold coin contribution from students 

would be appreciated. 

 

For further information, please contact Hideaki Maruoka from the Japanese Club of 

Brisbane at: maruoka@optusnet.com.au 
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